
 

 

1. Returning for a 2nd 

Year! 

2. Parents will have the 

option to pre-pay the 

supply fee this year.  

3. Simply turn in your $30 

fee to the office 

before June 18 and it 

will be documented 

for the fall.   

 

 

 This fee eliminates the need for 

parents/students to shop for any 

school supplies other than a 

backpack and appropriate shoes 

for PE.  

 Classrooms will have all supplies 

needed and ready to go on the 

first day of school. 

 Teachers are able to purchase in 

bulk and organize supplies in 

coordinated amounts. 

 Reduces times and stress on 

families looking for exact items. 

 

 The suggested fee per 

student is $30.00 payable at 

registration or prior to the 

end of the 18-19 school 

year. 

 No child will be denied 

access to supplies. 

 Donations accepted. 

 Vouchers offered by Local 

Churches & Community 

groups at the End of Summer 

Block Party 

 Scholarships available 

 

QUESTIONS? CONCERNS? 

Elmira Elementary:  
Michelle Marshall - mmarshall@fernridge.k12.or.us 

Veneta Elementary:  
Lisa Leatham - lleatham@fernridge.k12.or.us 
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